
22. ALTERNATIVE TO NO.27 BUS SERVICE - QUESTION TO THE
EXECUTIVE COUNCILLOR FOR DEVELOPMENT & TRANSPORT -
SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR MARIA MACAULAY

A question to the Executive Councillor for Development and Transport,
Councillor Cathy Muldoon, was submitted by Councillor Maria MacAulay
in the following terms: -

“Has the council looked at alternative services for the no.27 bus?

Councillor Muldoon provided a verbal answer to the question.

Councillor MacAulay indicated she wished to put supplementary
questions as provided for in Standing Orders. She did so and Councillor
Muldoon provided a verbal answer.

Decision

1. To note the written question and the verbal answer given; and

2. To note the supplementary questions put and the verbal answers
given.


